
Dear Parents,  

This week we held our first open morning for prospective parents for our Reception class intake for       
September 2019. As always, it provided a great opportunity to showcase what Southfield Park is all about, 
with the parents having the chance to tour the school and see it in action on a normal morning. We had a 
great turnout of prospective parents, all of whom were extremely complimentary about the school and of 
course the children. They were especially impressed with the wonderful Year 6 tour guides (our Head Boy, 
Head Girl and the House Captains.) The parents commented so positively on both their confidence and the 
pride they have in the school. We are very lucky to have such brilliant ambassadors for us. 

On Tuesday and Wednesday next week the first of our series of Power 
Thoughts workshops linked to the wellbeing target on our School Development 
Plan will be held for the children across the school. These are being facilitated 
by Natalie Costa, who has wide experience of working with children to develop 
their emotional resilience and wellbeing in a fun and engaging way. The focus 
of the first session will be ‘Big Emotions’ and later on in the newsletter are 
some more details on what will be covered in the sessions.  Natalie has asked that each child in Years 4, 5 
and 6 bring in an empty 500ml water bottle as there will be an activity linked to these objects. If your child 
is in any of these year groups please send the bottle in on Tuesday (obviously if you have any extras please 
send these in too as it is always handy to have spares for those who forget!)  

There are more workshops for the children planned for the Spring and Summer terms and these were all 
detailed in the dates list for 2018/19 that was sent out at the beginning of the year. There will also be a 
workshop for parents on Tuesday 29th January starting at 5.30pm and lasting approximately one hour. This 
is a session for adults only, and unfortunately we will not be able to accommodate children. Please put this 
date in your diary but we will send reminders nearer to the time.  

As you know, our school (along with all other Surrey schools) is designated as a dog free 
zone. Thank you to parents for complying with this. However, recently we have noticed, and 
been advised by parents, that the area around the school has been fouled by some of the dogs 
that have been left tied to the fence. Please can we therefore ask that owners check the area 
when they collect their dog and be mindful of clearing away ‘dog mess’ if their dog fouls the 
area. This does represent a health concern and only takes a minute to remove. We would really 
appreciate your support with this. Unfortunately, if it continues to be a problem we may not 

allow parents to tie their dog to the fence (which is part of school property) as we must ensure the health 
and safety of all the children. 

A final reminder for next week for Thursday, when the Year 4 children will be presenting an assembly to 
their parents about their Sayers Croft trip at 9am.  They have been practising hard, so please remember the 
date! 

 

Kind regards, 

Kate Gee. 
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Tweet of the Week 
 

Follow us on   

@Southfield_Park 

 

Scooters and Sunshine.. 



Attendance this week 

Sparky says “well done!” to 
Goldsworthy Class, who had the best 
attendance this week with 100%, and to 
Britten, Elgar, Goldsworthy, Faraday, 

Nightingale, Redgrave, Holmes,     
Newton, Shakepeare and Churchill 

Classes, who also had high attendance 
this week! 
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Attendance Monday 1st - Friday 5th October 2018

Flu Immunisation Forms for Children in Years R to 5 
The last date for returning these forms is Monday 8th October, 9am, and it must be   
returned confirming that the flu spray either CAN or CANNOT be given to your child. 
If we don’t have the form then the spray will not be given to your child. 

The forms will be collected from the school by the nurses at 11am that same day, and 
sufficient amounts of the vaccine ordered. If your form is brought in after the cut off 
date the nurses can’t guarantee that they will be able to give the spray as they may not 
have extra amounts. 

We have to do some admin work with the forms before they leave us, so they have to be at the office 
by 9am on Monday 8th if you want your child to have the immunisation. 



Friends of Southfield Park Primary School 
(Registered Charity No. 1110233) 

 

Follow us on Facebook: Friends of Southfield Park Primary 

Follow us on Twitter: @FoSPPEpsom 

Email us: friends@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk 

or drop a note in the Friends’ Postbox by the school office. 

 

News 
Online Payment System - PTA-Events 

Our online payment system for Friends’ events is now up and running.  We know that many of you have 
already made use of it and we’ve had great feedback on how easy it was - and much more convenient 

(and environmentally friendly) than filling in paper forms and finding the right money! 

Tickets for the Quiz Night and for both the Infant and Junior Hallowe’en Discos are now available on the 
site, with all selling fast.  To access our dedicated page, go to: 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofsouthfieldpark 

 

Quiz and Nibbles Night 

We are having our annual AGM followed by our Quiz and Nibbles Night on Friday, 12th October.  A 
great opportunity to have a post Summer catch up and get that grey matter churning.  The Quiz will be 
hosted by Mark Hinton-Jones, James Crouch and Spencer McCarthy. You can bring your own nibbles 

and drinks along. Tickets cost £5.50 each and can be booked on our PTA-Events page. 

 

Hallowe’en Discos 

The ever popular Hallowe’en Discos will be on Friday, 19th October.  As usual, the Infant one is only for 
Y1 & Y2, as we have previously found the noise and spooky goings-on a little scary for many Reception 

children.  Tickets are £4 each and you can book on PTA-Events. 

 

Our Next Big Projects  

As well as revamping the school pond area, following our meeting with a sound engineer about getting 
new microphones in the hall, it has become apparent that the school would actually benefit from an 

updated entertainment system that will allow for new speakers and microphones.  The system hasn’t been 
fully updated since the school opened 15 years ago.   This will benefit every child in the school from 

Reception through to Year 6 and us grown ups at assembly's and shows.  We need to raise a whopping 
£6000 for this and I reckon with your help we will be able to achieve it. 

 

Christmas Cards 

Your little ones should have been coming home with their Christmas card designs this week.  They need 
to ordered and paid for with cash or cheque as these are not yet on line. Cheques to be paid payable to 
Friends of Southfield Park.  Designs need to be returned to school by next Friday, 12th October, at the 
very latest, but preferably by Wednesday would be fab as we have a team of helpers ready to collate 

orders. 

 

 Second Hand Uniform 

Look out for us selling second hand uniform in the school playground next Wednesday, 10th October, to 
coincide with open classrooms.  We have loads of gear at a bargain price of 50p an item. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/FriendsOfSouthfieldParkPrimary/
https://twitter.com/FoSPPEpsom
mailto:friends@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofsouthfieldpark


Well done to our Bright Sparks this week: 

 

  

Phone: 01372 743104                                   Fax: 01372 729436                            Absence Line: 01372 847965 
After school clubs staff: 07824988216                                            E-mail: info@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk 
Polly Sawyer After school club: 07921 147335 

Reminders for Next Week 

Monday 8th Flu immunisation forms must come back today confirming that your child 
CAN or CANNOT have the flu spray. The spray has to be ordereIf forms are 
returned after today the nurses can’t guarantee they 

All children in Year 4, 5 & 6 only to bring in an empty, clean, 500ml plastic 
bottle 

Tuesday 9th Power Thoughts Workshops for Reception &Years 1, 2 & 3 —’Managing 

Wednesday 10th Power Thoughts Workshops for Years 4, 5 & 6 — ‘Managing my big        
emotions’ - all children need an empty, clean, 500ml plastic bottle 

Thursday 11th Y4 Sayers Croft Assembly to parents, 9am 

Friday 12th Black History Day 

Goldsworthy Alice Amos Lowry Imogen Montague 

Faraday Zachary Brown Nightingale Rory Mackay 

Redgrave Alice Barratt Holmes Daisy Willoughby 

Darwin Carrie Barnes Newton Rami Katmawi-Sabbagh 

Victoria Layla Geisler Shakespeare  

Churchill Alex Hughes Attenborough Jasmine Kendrew 

    Bright Sparks 

Needed in the Classrooms…… 
 

We’re getting ready for the Phase 3 Harvest Fair—please can you bring in glass jars which are washed 
clean and label free, lids not needed 

 

Thank you! 











Don’t have a printer? 

Just write out the information on a 
piece of paper and put it with the 
money in an envelope, and pop it    
into the black Friends box by the    
Office. 








